
 

 

 
 
 
 
Kensington Conservation Commission 
November 11, 2014 
Members present: Sydnee Goddard, Bob Gustafson, Joan Skewes 
Call to Order 7:35 pm 
 

1. October minutes approved with revisions.  
 
2. Eagle Scout Project – Trail marking at Meeting House Hill.  The Commission discussed 

with Collin trail blazing issues.  Collin discussed with an arborist that it would be best to 
paint over the blazing rather than try and remove the blazing.  Collin brought several 
samples of paint to be used on the trees.  The Commission also discussed signage to be 
used.  
 

3. Southeast Land Trust dues.  A motion was made to expend $125.00 of the annual  
operating budget for Southeast Land Trust and $125.00 to Exeter  River Advisory 
Counsel.  
 

4.  Bodwell Update:  Syd attended Selectmen’s Meeting and shared that the Commission 
was working with the Bodwells and Southeast Land Trust and that the Commission had 
signed a letter of intent to share the cost of appraisal and build out plan.  
 

5. NHACC Syd contacted representative from New Hampshire Association of Conservation 
Commission and suggested a visit to a monthly meeting. 
 

6.  The Commission reviewed the town’s Conservation fund and has questions about 
balance and withdrawals.  
 

7.  A land owner in town is interested in putting land in conservation.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:05 p.m. 
 


